
Advertisement for bidders

The Joliet Public Library is accepting bids for the following purchase with trade in:

One New 2023/2024 - ½ ton cargo van.

Sealed proposals will be received on or before October 2, 2023 at 10:00 a.m at the Joliet Public
Library 150 N. Ottawa Street, Joliet IL. 60432. Project proposals will be publicly opened and
read aloud at that time.

Specifications and information on the trade vehicle may be obtained from Joliet Public Library
electronically. Please contact the Operations Manager for information at
jmasters@jolietlibrary.org

Joliet Public Library reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any
irregularities.
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